
Lindy Linn
To whom it may concern,
My husband and I ranch and have property along Badwater Creek just north of Shoshoni. We
fully understand the layers of protections that exist in the permitting of these discharges and
acknowledge that unregulated activities far exceed any pollution that Aethon's highly regulated
development will ever contribute to the watershed. Wyoming DEQ must not let ill-informed
citizens that have been influenced by a fear driven agenda stifle the ability to produce energy in
our state. We fully support Aethon Energy expanding it's operation.We encourage Wyoming DEQ
to approve the initial draft of the Aethon (Moneta Divide) Proposed Discharge Permit and manage
the discharge within acceptable limits for the benefit of my family and all Wyoming citizens.


